
 
 

 
 

ADVISORIES ARE AVAILABLE AT http://www.pancanal.com 
FOR ETAS OR DIRECT COMMUNICATION WITH OUR OFFICES, REFER TO NOTICE N-3-2023 

Panama Canal Authority 
Vice Presidency for Operations 

 

Advisory To Shipping No. A-22-2025 
 
 
 

July 25, 2025 

TO:  All Shipping Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Scheduled Outage at Gatun Locks – August 19–21, 2025. 
 
 
According to Advisory to Shipping No. A-21-2025 issued by the Panama Canal Authority, the scheduled 
outage at Gatun Locks from August 19 to 21, 2025, which was originally expected to reduce transit 
capacity to 16 vessels per day, has been cancelled. 
 
This maintenance activity was originally expected to reduce daily transit capacity to 16 vessels per day in 
Panamax Locks. However, with the cancellation of the outage, the estimated transit capacity for those 
dates has been restored to 26 vessels per day in Panamax Locks. 
 
This maintenance will be rescheduled and announced in a timely manner.  
 
Please address any questions or concerns regarding the above information to: 
operationservices@pancanal.com. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
Boris Moreno Vásquez 
Vice President for Operations 
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